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CALIFORNIA PROPOSITION 65 COMPLIANCE STATEMENT 

 The Safe Drinking Water and Toxic Enforcement Act, commonly known as Proposition 
65 (Prop 65), requires businesses to provide a “clear and reasonable” warning before 
knowingly and intentionally exposing anyone in California to a listed chemical. The list 
which the California Office of Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA) 
published February 25, 2022 contains over 900 chemicals that are known to the state to 
cause cancer, birth defects or other reproductive harm.  

Allstar Magnetics products have been reviewed for listed content. Allstar Magnetics 
hereby certifies that all materials manufactured and sold by Allstar Magnetics do not 
contain any substance that have No Significant Risk Levels (NSRLs) or Maximum 
Allowable Dose Levels (MADLs) found by the State of California, under the Safe Drinking 
Water and Toxic Enforcement Act of 1986 (also known as Proposition 65).  Therefore, 
our products comply with Proposition 65 per the Safe Harbor list published on February 
25, 2022. 

Inconsequential chemical content is also present in the composition of formed metal 
components, or in their surface treatment such as plating. This content does not exist in 
a leachable form on the product surfaces – it is permanent in the absence of destructive 
methods or abuse. For these products the presence of the chemical alone does not 
present potential risk to a person’s health, and warnings are not indicated.  

Individuals are encouraged to visit the California OEHHA website for additional 
information at https://oehha.ca.gov/proposition-65. 
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